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November 2020

Dear NT alumni and former staff,

We hope you enjoy your copy of Foundation News featuring highlights from the 2019-2020 academic year. 

Foundation News is typically published once a year in June and distributed to alumni, staff, and that year’s graduating class. 
Unfortunately, this year’s graduation ceremony was delayed then cancelled. That’s why this issue celebrates the class of 2020; each 
graduate will receive a paper copy and an NT mask when they pick up their yearbooks and diploma. We’ll resume our regular 
schedule in June 2021.

Keeping in touch 
Visit our website, www.ntcifoundation.ca, to update your contact information, or drop us a line at the above address. We’ve also 
included a list of Class Year Reps; please consider becoming one if your year does not have a rep!

Annual fundraising 
Thank you for your donations, without which we could not support NT students to the extent that we do. We continue to rely on 
your annual donations to fund scholarships, grants, and alumni events, and hope that you will consider making a contribution. 
Use the form below to make a one-time donation by cheque or visit www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/north-toronto-collegiate-
institute-foundation/ to donate by credit card. You can also join the Norse club, our new monthly giving program, at https://ntci.
on.ca/foundation/donations/the-norse-club/. You will receive a tax receipt for each donation.

Buy a limited-edition mask
We’ve partnered with Soft-Masks to produce limited-edition NT masks. Each mask costs $20, and $7 from every purchase will 
be donated to the Foundation. In addition, 20% of sales from all other masks purchased by NT alumni or friends of NT between 
November 16 and December 16 will be donated to the Foundation. Get yours at https://soft-masks.ca/ntci. Be sure to write NTCI 
in the Special instructions for seller when checking out.

Yours sincerely, 
Ron Wakelin (’64), Chair, NTCI Foundation 
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Donation to the NTCI Foundation 
I would like to make a donation of    ❑ $50   ❑ $100   ❑ $200   or   ❑ other 	 ($_________________)
❑	 A cheque (made payable to NTCI Foundation) is enclosed.

North Toronto Collegiate Institute Foundation 
17 Broadway Ave., Toronto, ON  M4P 1T7 
416-393-8585, ext. 20145 
ntcifoundation@ntci.on.ca


